
Coleshill C of E Primary School 

There has been a home-
work bake off in Y5 this 
week with children ap-
plying their measuring 
skills to make magnifi-
cent cakes! 

Mrs Blundell, Mrs Wood 
and Miss Goodfellow 
challenged the children to 
prove they could measure 
accurately by bringing in a 
perfectly risen dessert. It 
seems that they can 
measure in Y5 after all as 
the cakes brought in were 

wonderful. 

We will be having lots 
more opportunities to 
enjoy a variety of home-
work challenges next 
year when we introduce 
our POWer! Homework 
tasks. These will link to 
our cross curricular 
learning themes. 

Let’s hope they’re all as 
tasty as this one was! 

 

Y5 Homework 

There was a great per-
formance by our Tag 
Rugby team on Tues-
day to qualify for the 
North Solihull gold 
group as the highest 
try scorers.  
 
Then they finished 
tournament runners 
up by just two points 
was brilliant if a bit 
frustrating.  
We went into our last 
game knowing a win 

by three clear tries would 
have meant we won the 
tournament. I think the 
pressure got to the team 
as we conceded posses-
sion in The attacking third 
of the field too often.  
 
We only managed a 1-1 
draw, so it meant it was 
second place. The stand-
ard of the 14 other 
schools was a joy to see 
and this was probably the 
best tag rugby tourna-

ment our school has been 
involved in. 
We have never qualified 
for the gold group before 
so we are taking that as a 
victory. 
So well done to: 
Spike, Callum S, Alfie C, 
Boe, Lola, Isobel R, Char-
lie, Jack, Ellis, Andrew and 
Joe E.  
Joe was awarded player 
of the tournament, which 
was well deserved. 

Tag Rugby 

Warwickshire County Council 

Thursday 5th July 

Volume 1; Issue 12 

  
Y2 Graduation Service 12th July  

(10am) 

Y6 Leavers Party 13th  July 

(6.30-8.30) 

Infant Summer Party 17th July (2

-3.15pm) 

Junior Summer Disco 18th July 

(6.30-8pm) 

Y6 Leavers Service 19th  July 
(2pm) 

School closes for 

Summer 

20th July 
at 1pm 

INSET Days 
2018/19 

3rd & 4th 
September 
5th Nov 
7th Jan 
22nd July 

Dates for your diary 

Attendance  

w/c 25/6/18 

 

 

Coleshill C of E Primary News 

Class Percentage 

RM 85.52 

RT 94.07 

1J 96.33 

1L 99.33 

2G 93.23 

3G 92.76 

3R 95 

4B 94.10 

4H 89.35 

5MB 88.97 

5G 85 

6B 88.67 

6J 95 

Whole School  92.15 

National  96.1 

Tickets Plea 
For those parents who have children involved in the Shakespeare performances in 
Stratford, if you have any spare tickets could you please let the office know. We 
do have a waiting list of parents desperate to attend who are sadly without tickets. 
Many thanks.  



Looking for summer sporting activi-
ties? 
Coleshill Tennis Club will be holding 
multi-sports camps run by qualified 
and DBS checked coaches throughout 
the summer holidays.  
 
Based at the quiet and secure club off 
Maxstoke Lane, which features great all
-weather indoor and outdoor facilities, 
there will be a range of sporting fun 
and games for children to enjoy. 
Dates are available as follows, from 
9.30am to 3.30pm: 

Week 1: Thursday 26th July 
Week 2: Tuesday 31st July 
and Thursday 2nd August 
Week 3: Thursday 9th August 

Week 4: Tuesday 14th and 
Thursday 16th August 
Week 5: Tuesday 21st and 
Thursday 23rd August 
Week 6: Tuesday 28th, 
Thursday 30th and Friday 
31st August 

The cost is £25 per day, (£15 
for a second child with a sib-
ling discount). Early drop off at 
8.30am is available at £5 extra 
per child. 
Please contact Sam Peace on 
07825 577449 to book your 
place, or to enquire about ten-
nis lessons for children and 
adults starting in September. 

For more details please 

contact 07399 567 870. 

Summer Holiday Club 

for 3-14 year olds is 

available to book online 

at www.fun-fest.co.uk 

and select the 

COLESHILL CLUB. 

Anyone for Tennis? 

Fun Fest 

Mrs Ferguson and Matthew 
Brotheridge for helping to or-
ganise and run the festival and 
our own Year 6 leaders who 
helped to set-up and score on 
the day.' 

Celebration of Cricket—Y4 

On Wednesday, Year 4 took 
part in a Cricket Festival here 
in school. It concluded a series 
of cricket coaching sessions 
they have taken part in earlier 
in the term.  
 
It was a great success and all 
the pupils enjoyed taking part, 
allowing them to apply skills 
they had learnt previously. We 
would like to especially thank Www.brigade.uk.com 

Bookings are now open 
for 2018-19 School 
Uniform. 
To guarantee delivery 
for September please 
ensure orders are in for 
August 7th 2018 
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